
‘Twas a December to remember! 
  A month full of entertainment 

Sonshine Performing Arts Academy  







The New Year brings big change as Springfield Rehab & 

HealthCare says farewell to Stephanie Grant.  We wish her all 

the best in her retirement adventures.   We also give a warm 

welcome to our new administrator Troy Lacey. 


